
Notice 

Tomorrow, Friday, August 25th the utility department will conduct 

smoke testing on sewer lines on the North end of Homer Rd from 6th 

Street to the city limits at Cheeseland Road.  

Any customer seeing smoke coming out of the ground or if smoke is 

seen inside your home there is a sewer problem, and this should be 

addressed by a plumber.  

Broken sewer line between the city tap and the home, faulty toilet 

vents, wax seal, pea traps will allow smoke into your home and must be 

corrected by the customer to prevent sewer infiltration into your sewer 

lines and sewer gas from entering the home.  

  

 


